
 

 

 

No.F-2/2024                                          10th September, 2024 

 
 

F.Y. B.Tech. Admissions 2024-25 
 

(Induction Program) 
 

 

Students, who are admitted to the First Year B.Tech. program in our college for the A.Y. 

2024-25 are required to note that their induction program will be conducted from 12th of 

September 2024 onwards. The schedule of the induction program is as mentioned below 

(please see next page onwards for details). 

 

The F.E. orientation will be held on the 19th of September 2024. The details of the same 

will be put up on the website later. 

 
Students are required to carry the Fee Receipt issued by the college with them, while 

coming for the induction program. They are also required to carry the fee receipt on all 

days, while attending the college till the time, they are issued with their Identity Cards. 

 
Best wishes & regards! 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                                                                           (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


















